
 
 

DISCUSSION FORUM 
 

Renewable and Sustainable Energy 
 

Climate Change 
 

The next Discussion Forum on Climate Change, will be held on  
Friday 19 September 2008 at 15h00 in the Chemical Engineering Seminar Room of 

the new Chemical Engineering Building at the University of Cape Town (Upper 
Campus).  Dr Harald Winkler of the Energy Research Centre at UCT will introduce the 

topic where after an open discussion will follow on the challenges that Climate 
Change and in particular the Long Term Mitigation Strategy that was recently 

accepted by Cabinet will pose for renewable energy. 
 

All academic staff and students, representatives from the public and 
private sectors as well as the general public are welcome to attend.  

There will be a small reception afterwards. 
 

RSVP crses@sun.ac.za or tel 021 808-4069 
 

 
 
Upcoming Forums: 
 

Date Topic Speakers 
24 Oct 2008 Solar Water Heaters Robert Dobson & Helmut Hertzog 

 
 
Venue will be announced at a later stage 

 
 
 
 

SEE MAP OVERLEAF 
 



 
 

 

 
 
 
If parking is a problem, follow these steps - We do not have a map of the parking areas, but if you do the 
following, your chances of finding parking will be significantly advanced: 
 
1) Go to the visitors' centre on arriving at UCT 
2) Get a visitors' parking slip 
3) Follow the Ring Road from the Visitors' Centre around the north side of campus (the side nearest central 
Cape Town) 
4) When you reach the top part of Ring Road (looking down on the university), just after you passed the turn-
off to the Chemical Engineering on the left, you will come to a sign pointing to the right, to the Tennis Club 
and the Daycare centre. Turn right. 
5) Up this road (it goes steeply uphill), there are two parking areas which normally have vacancies on a Friday 
afternoon, and which visitors are permitted to park in (it says yellow disks only, but people with visitors' slips 
can park there too). The first one, to the right, is marked P15, and the second one, further up to the left, is 
marked P16. 
 
Apart from this, apparently at this time visitors can park anywhere on campus you can find a spot (if you have 
a visitors' permit) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


